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Each year, Nassau County residents have the right to file a grievance if they believe their property has
been over-assessed by the Nassau County Department of Assessment.
Individuals who wish to challenge their assessment must file an application with the County’s Assessment
Review Commission (ARC) before March 1, 2010. ARC is an independent administrative tribunal,
separate from the Nassau County Department of Assessment,  which reviews taxpayer requests for
assessment reductions. ARC reduces assessments that it finds overvalued, corrects errors in tax class
designation and reviews denials of exemptions. ARC cannot increase assessments.
Nassau County does not charge a fee for filing a grievance. Individuals are allowed to represent
themselves or hire an attorney to represent them if they so choose.
Click the links below for additional information from the Nassau County Assesment Review Commission:

* Answers to Frequently Asked Questions

* Forms & Instructions

* Online Filing

* Additional Information on Appealing Your Assessment

REMEMBER, THE FILING DEADLINE TO CHALLENGE YOUR ASSESSMENT IS MARCH 1,

2010.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/taxes
http://www.nassaucountyny.gov/agencies/arc/index.html
http://www.nassaucountyny.gov/agencies/ARC/propertyowners.html
http://www.nassaucountyny.gov/agencies/ARC/forms.html
https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/wps51/portal/AROW
http://www.nassaucountyny.gov/agencies/ARC/challenge.html

